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Listing of Ministries  
 

SUNDAY 
Worship Team Practice    8:30 am  

Prayer Preparation           9:10 am  

Sunday School                 9:30 am 

Morning Worship           10:45 am 

                                              
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

Nursery (through age 3) 

Pre-K to grade 2 

Grade 3-5 

Youth, Grades 6-12 

Young Adult 

Adult 

 

Family Night                6:00 pm 

   

On Hiatus until September  

 

 

WEDNESDAY 
Prayer Meeting                7:00 pm 

 

 
*To bring honor to God by 

helping people everywhere. 

 

*To learn to trust and obey Jesus.  

 
Our Priorities 

 
*Exalting God’s Name  

*Exploring God’s Word  

*Encouraging God’s People 

*Exhibiting God’s Character 

 
 

Aug.   9             Red Cross Blood Drive 

Aug.  11-13      Blast Off!  VBS  

Aug.  17            Block Party 

Sept. 20, 21       Missions Conference  

Taking Risks  
Core values are the foundation of a person, an organization and a movement. Without 
them, there is no rudder to guide and no purpose to be achieved. Even with clearly 

defined core values, there can be a drifting from the original purpose if they are not 

adopted and followed. The Christian & Missionary Alliance has a set of Core Values 

that has been adopted by the denomination and by our local church. In the last six 
newsletters I have been addressing them to give us focus on our journey and mission 

together. 

 
As our final column on the Alliance Core Values, the Seventh and Final Core Value 

reads, “Achieving God’s purposes means taking faith-filled risks. This always 

involves change.” Hebrews 11:6 says, “And without faith it is impossible to please 

God, because anyone who comes to him must believe that he exists and that he rewards 
those who earnestly seek him.” 

 

Many risks have to be taken in our world today: job, education, marriage, where to live, 
etc.  All these are common risks that can be prayerfully considered and evaluated based 

on their merits and then a decision can be made. These risks are for the most part 

controllable by the individual. 
 

There are many other risks offered by society that also demand a choice: habits, 

behaviors, friends, etc. These choices can involve risks to your health, reputation and 

relationships. Poor choices in these areas can leave the individual in the control of 
another person who may not share the same values and beliefs. 

 
The third area of risk is the faith-filled risk, one that is taken in full assurance of God’s 

will and purpose for each of us individually and as a church. This type of risk requires 
that we allow God to take control and submit totally to Him.  

 

The challenge for the Church of Jesus Christ is to corporately have the faith in God’s 
provision and the courage to act on that faith even when it involves change, stepping 

outside the comfort zone.  There may be opportunities in these next few months for us 

to do just that. Remember, it’s all about achieving God’s purposes. 
Pastor Tim  

 

Editors: Kimberly Kantorik 

                 Pat Houpt 

                    Cheri Young  

 

  

130 Kingston Street 
Latrobe, PA 15650 

Telephone 724-537-8907 
www.latrobecma.org 

 

 

http://www.cmalliance.org/about/beliefs/values#risk
http://www.cmalliance.org/about/beliefs/values#risk
http://www.latrobecma.org/
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 Safe Place/SS Safe Place/MW Deaconess 
Greeter  

Food Fellowship 

7/6 The Youngs The McCrackens Karen S. Pohland 

7/13 Darlene H. The Halls Judy M. McCracken 

7/20 The Onuskos Judy M.  Pat H. Hall 

7/27 The Milfords Pat H.  Karen S. Steffey 

8/3 The Youngs Pat H.  Judy M.  

8/10 The Grumbines The McCrackens Pat H. Lukon 

8/17 Darlene H. The Halls Karen S. Poole 

8/24 The Onuskos Judy M.  Judy M. Hanko 

8/31 The Youngs Pat H.  Pat H. Onusko 

                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 A-V Tech / Sound A-V Tech /  Computer  Ushers 
7/6 Dave G. Matt L. Denny B./Chris H./Eric Mc. 

7/13 Lee S. Eric Mc. Bob L./Matt L./Ben H. 

7/20 Doug Mc. Sean R.  Lee S./Austin S./Vincent S. 

7/27 Kevin R. Matt L.    George O./Ben S./Isaac P. 

8/3 Kevin R.  Sean R.   Mike B./Sean A./Hans S. 

8/10 Dave G. Eric Mc.   Dave G./ Sean R./ Josh C. 

8/17 Lee S.  Matt L.   Sherman H./Dustin H./Dylan H. 

8/24 Doug Mc. Sean R.   Denny B./Chris H./Eric Mc. 

8/31 Kevin R. Eric Mc.   Bob L./Matt L./Ben H. 

 Nursery/SS Nursery/SS Nursery/MW Nursery/MW  Children’s Church     
 Lead Helper Lead Helper  

7/6 Joyce O. Donna Mc. Cherry L. Michaela M. Tricia H. 

7/13 Wendy R. Kim M. Lisa P. Abby P. Cherry L. 

7/20 Pat H. Joyce O. Christy H. Chloe P. Lisa P. 

7/27 Donna Mc. Wendy R. Cherry L. Abby Mc. Karen S. 

8/3 Kim M. Pat H. Courtney O. Mya S. Darlene H./Christy H. 

8/10 Joyce O. Donna Mc. Lisa P. Michaela M. Lee S./Kelly S. 

8/17 Wendy R. Kim M. Christy H. Abby P. Tricia H. 

8/24 Pat H. Joyce O. Courtney O. Chloe P. Cherry L. 

8/31 Donna Mc. Wendy R. Cherry L. Abby Mc. Lisa P. 
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For September edition is: 

Aug. 24th  
kimkantorik@verizon.net 

  

 

 

 
 

July 
 2 – Janet and Kevin Smith 

 4 – Jillian Kuhns  

 6 – Eric McCracken 

14 – Caiden Steffey  

15 – Mike Burger  

16 – Susan Sagan  

17 – David Grumbine  

20 – Angelina Poole 

21 – Val and Mike Burger  

23 – Ashland LeBlanc 

24 – Benjamin Smith 

24 – Melony and Josh   

                   Chismar 

 

August  
 

 1 – Madison Burger 

 7 -  Doug McCracken 

12 – Isaac Poole 

12 – Autumn and Frank Krakosh 

16 – Christy Hanko 

18 -  Lee Steffey  

23 -  Karen Semelsberger  

24 – Helen Cunningham 

24 – Ryan Milford  

30 – Dylan Hall 

31 – Bridget and Kevin Poole 
 

 

 

 

 

 
An Urgent Call to Prayer July 1st – 7th 

 

Join Anne Graham Lotz and thousands of other followers of Jesus Christ 

across our nation and around the world, as together we return to the Lord 

our God, rend our hearts, repent of our sin and cry out to God for His 

mercy on behalf of our nation. Before it's too late. 

 

Pray! in the 7
th

 month, July 

Pray! on each of the first 7 days of July 

Pray! and fast on July 7th for 7 hours (of your choosing) 

  

The Purpose: 

¶ For God the Father to restrain, protect, and deliver His people 

from the evil that has come into our world. 

¶ For God the Son to be exalted, magnified, and glorified in His 

church, in our nation, and in our lives. 

¶ For God the Holy Spirit to fall on us in a fresh way, compelling 

the church to repent of sin and our nation to return to faith in the 

living God, resulting in a great national spiritual awakening. 

Blow the trumpet…sound the alarm…for the day of the Lord is coming. It 

is close at hand-- Rend your heart and not your garments.  Return to the 

Lord your God…    ~Joel 2:1, 13 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Back to School  

L 
GLSD- Aug. 25

th
 

DASD- Aug. 26th
 

 

 

mailto:kimkantorik@verizon.net


JULY/AUGUST 2014                      LATROBE ALLIANCE CHURCH                                          PAGE 4 

OFFERING HELP AND HOPE IN JESUS’ NAME  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CD's Now Available 

Latrobe Alliance Church is now 

offering CD recordings of our 

services. You can order individual 

CD's of services you have missed 

or you can subscribe to weekly 

CD's.  There is no charge for this 

service. For further information, 

see Pastor Tim or call the church 

office.  

 

 
 

If you want to receive this 

newsletter in your e-mail inbox, 

EMAIL ME!  

         kimkantorik@verizon.net 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Freedom is not 

free….JESUS paid the 

price for your 

freedom…freedom  

from sin! 

 
 

John Hanko 

David Houpt 

Bret Pohland 

Kevin Smith  
 

 

 

 
 

We are happy to host our second  

Red Cross Community Blood Drive 

this year.  It will be on Aug. 9th 

from 9am to 2:30pm. 

 

Volunteers are needed to telephone 

potential donors the week prior. On 

the day of the drive people are 

needed to serve as greeters, runners, 

and to serve in the cantina. And of 

course we need donors! See David 

Houpt if you are interested in 

helping.   

 

At the Blood Drive on March 29
th

, 

our goal was set at 28 units and 34 

units were collected!  We would 

like to break our record, so come, 

donate and bring some friends! 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church will be 

meeting every Sunday 

morning for children age 4 

through those who are 

entering 5
th
 Grade. 

 
 

 

 

 

PERSECUTED 

JULY 
18th  

LOCAL 
THEATRE

S 
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CONFERENCE 
Sept. 20 th  and 21 st  

Thomas & Tina  
Froelich  
URUGUAY 

They were a part of the grand time of 

harvest with Perú to an Encounter with 

God for 12 years. They started a Bible 

Institute in Arequipa, Perú. They have 

worked with various social economic 

groups, children, youth and adults.  

They were the first US missionaries 

assigned to Uruguay to work in the 

Bible Institute and to do church 

planting. Tom was field director for 12 

years, and president of the Quito 

Alliance Academy school board for 5 

years. Their present church plant is 

based on relational evangelism and 

utilizing their professions as artist and 

image consultant (Tina), and adult 

educator (Tom). They have served in 

Uruguay for a total of 15 years.  

 
Freezer Pops Outreach 

 

The tradition of our freezer pops 

outreach continues this year.  

Approximately one hour before the 4
th

 

of July Parade, we will be handing out 

freezer pops along the parade route.  

To do so, we need wagons, coolers, 

and VOLUNTEERS.  If you want to 

be part of this ministry, please see 

David or Tricia Houpt ASAP.  

 

 

 
On Saturday, May 31

st
, ten women 

and girls met together to assemble 

craft kits, that were destined for a 

summer day camp at a refugee camp 

overseas. Together, we created 100 

kits for making bead bracelets and 

100 kits for making a framed picture 

using crayons and stickers. These 

kits were then packed in a suitcase 

and delivered to the Greensburg 

Alliance Church, which had a team 

at the camp from June 13- 27
th

. The 

kits were used by the team as they 

assisted full time international 

workers who are reaching out via 

the day camp and evening English 

classes. 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

beads, glue guns, and money and 

time towards the craft supplies we 

purchased and assembled. We look 

forward to sharing a report on how 

the kits were received. Thank you 

for praying for the Greensburg team 

and other workers who were 

reaching out through the camp and 

classes. 

 

On July 24
th

, we will be taking all 

the donations we collected 

throughout the year up to Mahaffey, 

to share with full time international 

workers who are returning to the 

field. If you would like to join us 

that day and help distribute 

donations, please contact Janet 

Smith. 

 

 
Blast Off! VBS 

 

Kids ages 4 through those 

entering 5th grade are invited to 

come Blast Off with our VBS. 

This year VBS will be held Aug. 

11, 12 and 13 from 6:00 to 8:30 

pm. 

 

Blast Off will be launching kids 

on a mission of God’s Love. 

We’ll have music, Bible 

adventures, Bible verses, and 

hands on activities all to reinforce 

the Bible Point which is God 

loves us, so we need to love each 

other. A Crew Leader will take 

the kids through each day’s 

adventures. Kids will learn 

through interactive experiences. 

Rather than crafts, kids will 

participate in a Project with a 

Purpose that will benefit the 

church, the community or the 

world. 

 

An informational meeting is 

being held after Morning 

Worship Service on June 29th for 

those interested in helping this 

year. But continue to watch for 

volunteer sign-ups and be sure to 

invite others! Forms for pre-

registration will be available by 

Sunday, June 29th. If you have 

any questions or would like to 

volunteer, please speak with 

Tricia Houpt.  
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Church Family News 

 

 
Can You Dig It? 

 

Dr. Light has been playing in the 

dirt once again. This time she is 

leading a project to plant a 

children’s garden on the Ligonier 

Country Market grounds. Penn 

State Master Gardeners and 

members of the Weeders and 

Seeders Club are overseeing the 

project that gives 24 children the 

opportunity to plant a family 

garden. Each week when they 

visit the country market, they can 

work on their family garden by 

watering and weeding as needed.  

 

Also involved in the Ligonier 

Country Market this year will be 

Chef Mark Henry, of Chef Mark’s 

Palate, who will be this season’s 

resident chef.  He will perform 

live demonstrations on fresh 

products featured at the market, as 

well as cooking demonstrations 

and knife techniques. 

 

The market is open every 

Saturday 8am until noon at the 

intersection of West Main Street 

and Springer Road.  

 

Dr. Light’s picture was in the 

Latrobe Bulletin on Friday, June 

13
th
.  

 

 
 

Our annual Block Party will be 

held on Aug. 24
th

   from 4 to 6:30 

pm.    

 

Attractions will be paintball, game 

booths, face painting, kids craft 

tent and Polka Dot the Clown.  

Our popular taco-to-go will once 

again be served along with hot 

dogs and cookies, to mention a 

few.    

 

Your participation is always 

welcome. You can help set-up, 

help serve food help make food or 

run a booth among other things.  

  

The sign-up clipboard will be 

passed around church in several 

weeks. If you have an idea for 

something new, please speak with 

Bret or someone on the GO 

Committee; Lisa, Caryl, David & 

Tricia, Courtney & Joyce or Kim 

Kantorik.  

 

Please make plans to come and 

bring along some friends!  

 

 
 

PARADE ROUTE:  Start at Irving 

Avenue then left onto Ligonier Street 
left on to Main Street, left on to 

Jefferson Street to Chestnut Street 

near Valley Dairy where the parade 

will disband and exit by way of a left 
on to James Street to Lincoln Avenue.  

Parade starts at 10:30 am. 

 

 

 
New Church Member  

 
Our newest church member is Kim 

Milford.   

 

She joined our church on June 22
nd

.  

Please welcome her.   

 

  

Congratulations to Patrick Rounds 

who made the dean's list at IUP for 

the Spring 2014 semester.  Dean's 

list status requires students to be 

full-time (12 or more credits) and 

have a grade point average of 3.25 

or higher.  

 

 

Champs 
 

Congratulations to Eli Keffer who 

is a team member of the champion 

Pirates. The team recently won the 

regular season and playoff 

championships in Latrobe Little 

League.  

 

A team picture appeared in the 

Latrobe Bulletin on June 25
th
.  

 


